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I'm writing in support of HB 3932. The beaver is our state animal and yet, there are 

very few protections for it. Please support this bill to add a small amount of protection 

for our beavers. They are beneficial to fighting the climate crisis we are experiencing. 

They need to be protected for helping with climate change and many more reasons. 

Thank you for your consideration.  


